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Working together

• We are here to talk about Diversity Week taking place for one session during the day on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week.

• This meeting is not about RSE – The meeting to discuss plans for RSE is tomorrow at 
3.45pm.

• We welcome parents’ involvement in school life and we are committed to working with 
you for the benefit of your children

• This meeting will have an agenda and clear stages

• Everyone who wishes to speak will have an opportunity to be heard in between slides and 
after the presentation

• Staff and parents should always be respectful.

• Any Homophobic comments will not be tolerated.



Agenda

1. Presentation covering frequently asked questions

2. Topics covered in Early Years

3. Topics covered in Key Stage 1

4. Topics covered in Key Stage 2

5. Topics covered in 7 & 8

6. Topics covered in 9 and 10

7. Parent Questions

8. OBON DAY



What is Diversity Week?

School Diversity Week encourages equality for 
all people, including those from the LGBT 

community. Diversity Week has been launched 
nationally, with the support of the Department 
for Education, the week empowers pupils and 
school staff to take responsibility for tackling 

homophobic bullying. In 2021, schools 
representing over two million pupils and school 

staff will take part.



When will Diversity Week Sessions 
Take Place?

Diversity Week Equality Sessions will take place 
on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, during 
the last lesson of the day. 



Why are we observing Diversity 

Week?

• The aim of diversity week is to spread awareness and remove stereotypes, 
so that our pupils develop into respectful, tolerant and socially aware 
adults, with a knowledge of the wider world and how diverse our society 
is. 

• Schools and their governors have a legal duty to ensure all forms of 
bullying, including homophobic bullying, are tackled under the Education 
and Inspections Act 2006. This responsibility was reinforced by the 
Equality Act 2010 which obliges us to promote understanding about LGBT 
equality and challenge discrimination and prejudice. 

• Ofsted will assess approaches to educating our young people about LGBT+ 
issues and bullying. Involvement with School Diversity Week has been 
commended by Ofsted as an indication that a school is fulfilling these 
responsibilities.



Will Diversity Week conflict with 

my faith, culture or beliefs?

Diversity Week does not teach children to be Gay.

All activities during diversity week will be delivered in a way that respects all faiths and 
beliefs, whilst promoting tolerance and equality.

One of the key values in many religions and cultures in our community is compassion 
for others, which is one of the main aims of Diversity Week.

The department for Education believe that initiatives such as Diversity Week will;

prevent bullying based on perceived differences

and

prepare them for life in a diverse modern society.



Is my child too young to discuss issues related 

to sexual orientation and gender identity?

Teaching will be age appropriate and respectful of faith and diversity

In line with our legal obligations, schools are committed to educating 
young people about LGBT equality and the importance of challenging 

prejudice and discrimination in age-appropriate ways.

This is also true when we tackle other forms of discrimination – on the 
grounds of race, religion or disability, for example – at all ages. Schools 
should have a zero tolerance approach to homophobic bullying at any 

age.



Early Years



Wednesday - What Makes Me Different

Tuesday - How Can I be A Good Friend



Key Stage 1



Tuesday Wednesday Thursday



Key Stage 2



Tuesday Wednesday Thursday



Questions



Year 7 & 8



Tuesday Wednesday



Year 9 & 10



Tuesday Wednesday



Thursday

On Thursday, Senior School will have a guest speaker, who will 
talk about growing up as a member of the LGBT community and 
their experience with homophobic bullying and how it affected 
them.



Questions..?



OBON Day – Friday 25th June

OBON Day (One Britain One 
Nation) Focus’ on how we can 
unite as a country and celebrate 
our differences and also be one 
nation. 
Coming together and being proud 
of who we are.

Primary Phase parents will have 
received information about this.


